H. Alemi
3, Templewood Avenue
London NW3 7UY

2 March 1999

Mr Habib Neshat

Planning Officer

London Borough of Camden
Environment Department
Camden Town Hall, Argill Strect
London WC2H 8ND

Dear Mr Neshat,
Re: Application PW9802935 at No. 6 Templewood Avenue NW3
Our objections to the above development are as follows:

1. Interruption of the line of existing buildings on Templewoord Avenue

As shown, on the drawing sketch enclosed, the proposed conservatory does infringe on
the allignment of buildings on Templewood Avenue, and will detract from the uniform
character of buildings on this unique road in Hampstead.

2, Setting a precedence and position of the conservatory

Approval of the proposed scheme would set precedence for similar alterations to other
buildings on this road. Particularly because of the position of such an extension which
overlooks the road side instead of being on the Garden side as usually is the case. Thus
approval for such an extension will indirectly create a right for others to follow along a
similar path which would not be beneficial for the enhancement of a Conservation area.

2. Roof terrace

The development would create a potential roof terrace for the first floor although most
of it is glazed. We are concerned also about the look of the roof, which is seen by most
neighbors on floors above ground level.

Yours sincerely

H. Alemi




